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Mail in voting is crucial to voters in Oregon. It allows us to vote when we are 

travelling, or if we are sick, or if work hours conflict with poll hours, or if the weather is 

bad. Mail in voting allows us to take time to review the voters pamphlet on the issues 

and do further research if necessary. Please do not do away with mail-in voting. 


